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         P.O. BOX 8, SILVERADO, CA  92676 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2004 AT 9:30PM 
 
 
The quarterly meeting of the Safety Committee was held at the Silverado Community Center. 

Those attending were Director Hunt and Director Johnson. 
 

The following items relating to safety issues were discussed: 

 
(1) The previous problems of children climbing in trees has ceased following a request to 

their parents to more closely supervise them. There have been no additional problems with 

snake bites or sightings. The snake warning signs are still in place 

 
(2) The Canyon School of the Arts reported a defective wall socket for the air conditioner, 

and a defective phone, both being described as safety problems. Without debating that issue for 

the phone, instructions were issued to the Caretaker to repair both immediately. This was 
accomplished prior to the typing of these minutes. 

 

(3) There is a broken window in the men’s outdoor restroom at Silverado Park that will 

require special equipment purchase, the window is not a standard one. 
 

(4) There is a cracked fire sprinkler pipe at the Silverado Children’s Center. Arrangements 

have been made to repair same. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00PM. Next regular meeting of the Safety Committee will be 

scheduled at a date to be determined in the fourth quarter.  
 

The Administrative Assistant is herein requested to mail and fax a copy of these minutes to 

CAPRI after approval by the Board and prior to November 1, 2004. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted to the Board by Director Robert Hunt 


